
                                                                    

 

PHOTOGRAPHY, VIDEO & WEBSITE CODE OF PRACTICE  

 

Football is a high profile sport and as a result attracts media interest.  

Burbage FA is understandably keen to maximise publicity opportunities for the 

players and the club by publicising the achievements of teams and individuals.  

Burbage FA has agreed the following guidance:  

Parents will be asked at the start of each season to inform the coach in writing if 

they object to the use of their child’s photograph being used on websites or in 

other published materials.  

Pictures will not be reproduced with the player’s name or any other information 

that could lead to the player being identified without specific permission from 

the parent.  

Individual player’s pictures will only be published with permission from the 

parent. Permission is ‘taken as read’ if the BFA does not receive in writing 

objections from the parent.  

If one player in the photograph does not have parental consent, the picture will 

not be published.  

Video films and photographs of events/matches/training sessions can only be 

made / taken with parental consent.  

Images of players will not be used on a website without parental consent.  

 

 

 



Code of Practice 

 We will:  

 Not use images of players without the consent of parents/guardians  

 Primarily use photographs/videos of players in teams/groups  

 Not use photographs of players to which we receive written objections  

 Not reveal details of players without parental consent  

 Not use images of players labelled with their names without parental 

consent  

 Not use close up images on the website without parental consent  

 Not use any players individual pictures in any publication without parental 

consent  

If you have any queries regarding this guidance please discuss with your Coach, 

the Child Welfare Officer. 


